
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 2/15/2011 2:29:39 PM

'cln@cpuc.ca.gov' (cln@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jmk@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmk@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Redacted Walter, StacyCc:
W (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SWW9); 
'jci@cpuc.ca.gov' (jci@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ska@cpuc.ca.gov' (ska@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Upcoming PG&E Advice Letter re: AB 1613 QF interconnection

All,

I talked to Judith last week to give a heads up that PG&E is going to need to file an advice letter to ask for interim 
changes to Rule 21 so that we can facilitate orderly interconnection of QFs at transmission level (65 KV and 
above for PG&E). As this cuts across a lot of areas, Judith suggested you names.

We understand that this is a potentially contentious issue, so we are reaching out broadly to QFs to get input 
before we file. We would like to include Energy Div. In these discussions, and so will be reaching out to you as 
well per my phone message.

Also, if I have missed anyone in Energy Div. who would be interested in this issue, or you have questions, please 
let me know.

I'm traveling until Thursday, so please call my cell if you need me right away.

Best regards,

Jennifer Dowdell
Director, Regulatory Relations
PG&E
Office: 415-973-2904 
Cell: 415-516-8347
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